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National Trust Appeal for the Restoration of the Tower 
of Auburn Uniting Church, Hawthorn

DONATION FORM

I/We would like to make a donation to the 
Auburn Tower/National Trust Restoration Appeal:

Name(s)

Postal Address

    Postcode

Telephone

E-mail

I/We wish that our donation remain anonymous 

I enclose my donation of $                          

(please tick one of the following)

 Cheque (payable to the National Trust of 
Australia (Victoria)

 Mastercard

 VISA

Card No

Cardholder Name

Expiry Date (Month/Year)

Signature

Date

Please return completed form and cheque/debit authorisation to:

Auburn Tower Restoration Appeal
PO Box 583 Hawthorn BC Vic 3122

Further details available from:

Friends of the Auburn Tower Inc
PO Box 583, Hawthorn BC 3122
Tel 03 9819 1899
E-mail friends@auburnuc.org.au
Web www.auburntowerfriends.org.au
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Auburn Uniting Church has 
been a part of the history and 
life of Hawthorn since 1889. 
Its majestic tower, visible 
from all around, is one of its 
most notable features. The 
church complex, designed 
by architect Alfred Dunn in 
the Lombardic Romanesque 
style, is rare in containing 
a complete, intact and 
authentic set of church 
buildings. 

Open to all, Auburn Uniting 
Church is valued by its 
congregation, its local 
community and by visitors. 
Its unique qualities have 
been recognised, with its 
accession to the Victorian 
Heritage Register and its 
classifi cation by the National 
Trust. Its tower, as well as 
being a landmark by day and 
(since 2003) by night, is open 
to the public annually, and to 
small groups by appointment. 
It offers panoramic views 
of Melbourne, from the 
Dandenongs to the Westgate 
Bridge, and from Kew to 
Caulfi eld.

Since 1889, 120 years of Melbourne 
weather have taken their toll, and the 
32 distinctive wrought iron columns 
surrounding the observation deck are 
now in serious need of restoration 
and re-painting. Health and safety 
considerations now dictate that this 
work requires temporary scaffolding, 
screening and ventilation. Advantage 
will be taken of the scaffolding to 
carry out repairs to the cement render 
above and below the columns. 

On 21 March 2010, the President of 
the Friends, Ted Baillieu MP, launched 
the National Trust Tower Restoration 
Appeal, which seeks to raise $85,000 
to complete this work as soon as 
possible. We invite members of the 
Friends of the Auburn Tower, our 
neighbours and the community of 
Hawthorn and district, and all those 
who love this historic building, to join 
us in making a contribution which you 
can afford. 

Donations to the National Trust of 
Australia (Victoria) are allowable as 
deductions for income tax purposes. 
A receipt will be provided. 

The tower can’t stand on its own. It 
needs your support!




